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Omaha Public Power District
444 South 16th Street Mall

| June 25, 1992 Omaha. Nebraska 68102-2247
LIC-92-189R 402/636-2000

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Cocument Control Desk
Mail Station Pl-137
Washington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control

Desk) dated June 21, 1991 (LIC-91-173A)
3. Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control

Desk) dated November 11, 1991 (LIC-91-305R)

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Suppleinent to Application for Amendment of Operating License
dated November 11, 1991

Enclosed please find a supplement to Omaha Public Power District's (OPPD)
" Application for Amendment of Operating License" which seeks to amend the Fort
Calhoun Station Unit No.1 Technical Specifications. The changes requested are
to revise the reporting requirements, upon loss Of 161kV, from calling the NRC
Region IV to calling the NRC Operations Center and to clarify what type of
written report will be submitted. This submittal supercedes the application
submitted in Reference 3 on a replacement page basis.

Attachment A contains a markup reflecting the requested changes of the Technical
Specification. Attachment 8 provides a Discussion, Justification and No
Significant Hazards Consideration Analysis, for the changes requested. OPPD
respectfully requests 60 days from the date of issuance to implement these
changes.

If you have any additional questions, or require further information, please do
not hesitate to contact me or members of my staff.

Sincerely,

0 /
W. G. Gates
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

WGG/sel

Attachment

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
D. L. Wigginton, NRC Senior Project Manager
S. D. Bloom, NRC Project Engineer ph-
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